GraceKids FAQ Covid-19

What additional steps are we taking during Covid-19?

- Before kids, team members, or staff enter GraceKid's rooms, they will have their temperature checked
- We encourage families to send only one parent into GraceKids for drop-off and pick-up to limit traffic in hallways
- All non-essential items from home, like toys, will need to stay with the parents
- We are sanitizing surfaces and toys before, between, and after all services.
- Team members will wash hands often.
- While under a mask mandate we are supplying team members with clear face shields so they can still be seen and relatable to kids.
- Should we learn of a Covid-19 case within a class we will contact all families and team members from that specific class meeting inform them. The next step taken after communication will be to the families and team members.